
Evelyn Griffin 
 
I support DEQ's efforts to secure financial assurance for all unbonded, grandfathered COWD's.
Obtaining bonds to fully cover
the cost of closing and reclaiming these facilities and wells is the only way to ensure Wyoming
taxpayers do not eventually foot the bills for cleaning. This is not the taxpayers' responsibility.

Sincerely,
Evelyn Griffin
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